
The 2nd Annual Summer Fair took place 

on Saturday 19th July at the tennis cen-

tre. 

The free event attracted more than 150 

people and the sun shone to make the 

centre and the day fantastic! 

Thanks to everyone who came along and 

helped on the day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The afternoon began with visitors trying 

their hand at a variety of tennis related 

activities incuding cardio tennis and ten-

nis games and there were stalls for chil-

dren (and adults to have some fun on) 

 

 

Verity was hard at work cooking burgers 

and hot dogs which we sold out of 

(delicious)! 

Some of the Tennis Mad coaches were 

soaked in Soak the Coach which was, un-

surprisingly, popular with some of their 

trainees! 

Successful Summer Fair 19th July 

Devon County Junior Tournament 

The Devon County Junior 

Tournament commences 

on Saturday 23rd Aug, 

finishing on Friday 29th 

Aug. All members will have 

received an email about 

court availability at this 

time (courts available after 

18.00pm every evening) 

the week will end with the 

Flybe Mini Masters com-

petiton on Sunday 31st 

Aug. 
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Special points of 

interest: 

 Successful summer fair! 

 Junior Tournament 

 Syndicates! 

 

 Manager update 

 

 Special Offers 



some exciting club nights 

happening, I am just con-

firming a date for a 60’s 

rock and roll night. 

 

The club was very happy 

to support the family 

fun day as it really helps 

to raise awareness of 

the Centre. 

 

 

And finally, we now have, 

albeit it slightly miniature, a 

road side presence in the 

form of  a sign!!!!! Could be 

the start of bigger things….. 

Jen 

We have had a good August, 

the holiday caps run by Ten-

nis Mad are prov-

ing very success-

ful with some 

children playing 

only tennis and 

others going by 

mini bus to Stover 

School to join the 

High 5 sports 

camps doing 

multi sports. 

The club sessions 

are still popular as always. 

From September (date to be 

confirmed) the club will be 

opening up on a Saturday 

night so please do make use 

of the courts especially as I 

am offering them at a 10% 

discount. There will also be 

Manager Update 

South Devon Tennis Centre 

Erme Playing Fields 

Ermington Road 

Ivybridge 

PL21 9ES 

Phone: 01752 893700 

Email: sdtcmanager@outlook.com 

Ivybridge Tennis Club t/a South 

Devon Tennis Centre 

http://

sdtc.mycourts.co.uk 

Special Offers 

 

Outdoor only membership 

 

£45 for 12 months for the first 10 sign-ups, £50 for 12 

months thereafter 

 

FREE OUTDOOR COURTS 

 

For more information please contact Jen (details adjacent) 

Syndicates — last 

chance! 

Don’t forget to submit 

your requests for a syndi-

cate slot by this Thursday 

(21st Aug). The draw for 

the slots will take place on 

Friday 22nd Aug. 

Saturday night is on offer 

and there will be a 10% 

discount applied to any-

one booking  a court or 

syndicate slot .  


